
OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

Election of the Members of Parliament for the Kingston upon Hull East; 
Kingston upon Hull North and Cottingham; and the Kingston upon Hull 

West and Haltemprice Constituencies 

Return of Candidates’ Election Expenses 

Notice is hereby given that, in accordance with statutory requirements, returns 
and declarations as to candidates' election expenses for the UK Parliamentary 

Election held on 4 July 2024 are available for public inspection, by 
appointment, at The Guildhall, Lowgate, Hull, HU1 2AA between 10am and 

4pm Monday to Friday. 

To make an appointment please call the Electoral Services team on 01482 
613386 or contact them by e-mail - electoral.services@hullcc.gov.uk 

Dated Monday 19 August 2024 – Matt Jukes, (Acting) Returning Officer 


